

TINA, SIMON & ED ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

BOB GARDINER

ON FRIDAY 17TH MAY 2024

A MEMORIAL SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE

14TH JUNE 2024 AT 2PM

AT THE PARISH CHURCH OF ST JOHN BAPTIST, CIRENCESTER

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE
IN LIEU OF FLOWERS PLEASE DONATE TO LONGFIELD HOSPICE, MINCHINHAMPTON

www.RSVP.studio/bob



Shortly after returning from our last holiday together in Japan, in December 2023, Bob was diagnosed with cancer of the oesophagus. His health rapidly deteriorated over the ensuing months but he remained at home with excellent care from a hospice-based team, right up until his death. I'm grateful to friends and family for their prayers and support throughout Bob's illness and as I mourn him.